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Rolling	Green	Golf	Club	Announces	Brian	Chapin	as															
New	Head	Superintendent	

Springfield,	PA	(January	16,	2018)	--	The	private,	member-owned	Rolling	Green	Golf	Club,	
proudly	announces	the	hiring	of	Brian	Chapin	as	their	new	Head	Superintendent.		

Chapin	brings	18	years	of	experience	to	the	role	and	spent	the	past	13	years	at	the	Paramount	
Country	Club	in	New	City,	New	York.	

In	2008	he	accepted	his	first	head	superintendent	position	and	spent	the	past	nine	years	
renovating	and	improving	Paramount	Country	Club.	As	a	result	of	his	relentless	effort,	the	club	
was	awarded	“Best	Private	U.S.	Renovation”	by	Golf	Magazine	in	2013.	The	club	was	also	
recognized	for	its	first	time	as	one	of	the	“Best	Classic	Golf	Courses”	by	Golfweek	Magazine	in	
2014.		

When	asked	what	attracted	him	to	Rolling	Green	he	replied,	“I	love	the	history	and	legacy	of	
this	golf	club.	William	Flynn’s	design	is	amazing	and	can’t	wait	to	enhance	the	beauty	of	this	
historic	course.”	While	his	passion	is	creating	an	unbelievable	golf	experience	for	his	members,	
he	also	enjoys	playing	and	learning	from	them.		

“The	warm	reception	at	Rolling	Green	has	been	amazing,	the	amount	of	calls	and	emails	I	have	
gotten	from	the	members	has	been	incredible.	I	can’t	wait	to	continue	to	meet	and	golf	with	
them	to	create	the	best	course	possible.”		

As	a	kid,	Brian	loved	competing	in	sports	and	feels	the	same	competitive	spirit	for	his	new	role	
at	Rolling	Green.	Brian	said,	“This	area	has	so	many	established	courses	nearby	I	can’t	wait	to	
make	Rolling	Green	Golf	Club	the	preferred	course	to	play.”		

The	national	search	for	Chapin’s	selection	was	led	by	the	company	of	Kopplin,	Kuebler	&	
Wallace	and	was	comprised	of	the	dedicated	members	of	Rolling	Green	Golf	Club.	Chapin	was	
hired	for	his	passion	for	the	game,	his	experience	and	future	vision	for	the	club.	Brian	has	also	
participated	in	several	exclusive	tournaments	such	as	the	2006	US	Open	at	Winged	Foot	Golf	
Club	as	well	as	the	2001	Senior	PGA	Championship	at	Ridgewood	Country	Club.	

About	Rolling	Green	Golf	Club	

Rolling	Green	Golf	Club	is	a	private	golf	club	only	20	minutes	from	Philadelphia	and	has	been	a	
staple	in	the	community	since	1926.	The	William	Flynn	designed	course	has	hosted	the	U.S.	
Women’s	Open	in	1976	and	most	recently	the	2016	U.S.	Women’s	Amateur	Championship.		
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The	club	just	unveiled	a	newly-renovated	clubhouse,	offers	professional	caddies,	and	no	tee	
times	are	required.	Bondholders	are	limited	to	335	members.	Additionally,	Rolling	Green	offers	
a	variety	of	other	memberships.		

For	further	information	about	Rolling	Green	Golf	Club,	please	contact	Mark	Litrenta,	GM/COO,	
mark.litrenta@rggc.org,	610-544-4500,	or	visit	https://www.rggc.org.	

	

	

	


